
NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 
BASTROP ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION (BEDC) 

Monday, December 19, 2016 – 6:00 P.M. 
Bastrop City Hall, 1311 Chestnut Street, Bastrop, Texas 

 

 

 

The Bastrop EDC Board meeting scheduled for 
December 19, 2016, has been cancelled. The next 
regular meeting will be January 23rd, 2017. 
 
The EDC is hosting an Open House at the BEDC office 
that night.  
 
 

    


